
 
April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
As we move towards the end of Year 8, it is now time for your child to choose their options for GCSE.  We 
have been working with your child during lessons and assemblies to develop their knowledge of the options 
available to them.  
 
We invite you and your child to attend our Options Evening on Thursday 25 April from 5pm to 6pm.  This 
is a vital stage in your child’s secondary education and so it is important that you are involved in your child’s 
options process.  We really hope that you continue to support your child in making the right choices for 
them.  
 
The academy will use an online form to gather students’ preferences. We politely ask that this form is 
completed no later than Friday 3 May. Please do not complete the form more than once.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/CkV916hTAj 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 25 April however, please do not hesitate to contact the Main 
Office should you require any further information. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
D Spencer 

 
Mr D Spencer 
Assistant Principal 
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